
 
 
From: Victor Phillip Dahdaleh [mailto:zzzz@dadcogroup.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2007 4:47 PM 
To: *Mossack Fonseca & Co. BVI Ltd 
Subject: Alumet Limited 22812  
 
Attention: Xxxxxxxxx Xxxx 
               Mosseck Fonseca 
 
Greetings! Further to my telecom with one of your colleagues today, and as requested, this email 
confirms that in my capacity as the owner and director of Alumet, I hereby appoint the following to be 
additional directors to the above company: 
 
Xxxx Xxxxxxx , Hamilton House, St.Julian’s Avenue, St.Petersport, Guernsey, GY1 1 WA tel:+44 1481 
xxx xxx;fax: +44 1481 xxx xxx 
Xxxx Xxxxxxx, Hamilton House, St.Julian’s Avenue, St.Petersport, Guernsey, GY1 1 WA tel:+44 1481 xxx 
xxx;fax: +44 1481 xxx xxx 
 
This should be effective Friday 30 March 2007. Please record this in the registration. Please confirm 
 
On another subject, I am considering the incorporation of one or two BVI companies. Would you kindly 
send to me details on how to proceed with this? 
 
Thank you for your assistance in these matters.        
 
Best regards 
 
Victor Phillip Dahdaleh 
Tel: +44 7711 xxx xxx 
e-mail: xxxx@dadcogroup.com 
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tel:+44

